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Mr. Robert Runcie, Superintendent of Schools
Broward County School Board

600 S.E. Third Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

SENT VIA US MAIL AND FACSIMILE TO (754) 321-2701

Dear Mr. Runcie:

This letter is to advise you that the Federation of Public Employees held a ratification
vote for the School Board Maintenance, Facilities Service, Transportation and Security
Specialists and Campus Monitors Bargaining Unit on March 19, 2018.

Please be advised that the majority of bargaining unit employees in attendance voted to
accept the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Federation and the School
Board of Broward County for the 2017-2018 term.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sinceyrely,

Jim Silvernale
Business Representative
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cc:  Linda Gonzalez, Director of Employee Relations

1700 N.W. 66th Avenue % Suite 100 % Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33313 % Office (954) 797-7575 % Fax (954) 797-2922
P2



